
Faulkner County Board of Realtors 
General Membership Meeting 

June 8, 2016 11:30 A.M. 
Centennial Valley Events Center 

Conway, Arkansas 
 

President Glen Rega called the General Membership meeting to order.  Mike Argo led in Prayer and the 
Pledge of Allegiance.    

The Minutes of the May 11, 2016 meeting were approved as presented.  The May 2016 Bank Statements 
were approved for audit as presented.   

The following New Agents were welcomed: Alicia Page, Terrence Fuller, Patricia Strickland, 
Tamara Davis, and Wallace Littrell. Guests and new office agents were introduced. 

President Glen Rega announced that the Board of Directors had voted to hold quarterly, rather 
than monthly, General Membership meetings. 

Committee Reports: 
Special Olympics-Denis Wigley- Denis Wigley announced that the Bowl-a-Thon raised $1500-
$1600.  There will be a planning meeting in July to work on plans for a 5K Run to be held, 
possibly in October, to raise funds for Special Olympics. 
Charitable Contributions – Cherita Geraldson- Cherita announced the recipient of the Second 
Quarter Contribution of $500.00: Deliver Hope, a faith-based non-profit working to deliver hope 
to at-risk and under-served young people, no matter what circumstance they find themselves in. 
She introduced Founder/Executive Director Daniel Tyler, who gave a brief overview of the 
organization and their mission.  
Community Development (REALTOR Restore)-Dana Crowell – Dana Crowell announced that   
the committee is raising funds for a Habitat Build in Conway, contribution of a bench to the 
Museum of Veterans and Military History in Vilonia and is looking for volunteers. She 
announced the Raffle ticket sale for the drawing for a 64 oz. Yeti Rambler. 
Professional Development-Mark Williams – Velda Lueders announced that the FCBOR New 
Agent Orientation will be August 11, 2016 and the last CE Class offered by the Board will be 
September 8 with Instructor, Dana Parent. She stated that those needing to take Quadrennial 
Ethics this year can take it online or during the afternoon portion of the CE Class September 8. 
ARPAC/Legislative –Spencer Hawks/Mike Argo- Mike Argo announced that the Board is at 
49% participation, having surpassed the goal of $11,500.00 with $11,708.00 given so far. 
Nominating –Jan Clark - Jan announced that an email will be out soon, stating which Board 
positions are available to be filled for 2017 and encouraged members to send in nominations. 
 



President Elect, Tracy Tidwell introduced the Speaker for the meeting, Roby Brock, the 
Executive Producer and Host of Talk Business and Politics, an Arkansas television program 
dedicated to business, politics and public affairs. 
 
The Special Olympics basket was passed for contributions.  Casey Garrett won the drawing for the Yeti 
Rambler.  David Broadaway won a bouquet of flowers that was donated for a drawing. 
 
There was no further business so the meeting was adjourned. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Cherita Geraldson 
Secretary 
 


